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May 11, 2018 

 

Ms. Elicia Feasel 

Historic Preservation Administrator 

City of South Bend 

227 W. Jefferson Blvd., Suite 1400 

South Bend, IN 46601 

 

Dear Ms. Feasel, 

 
I am pleased to inform you that funding has been approved to assist with the nomination of the South 

Bend City Cemetery to the National Register of Historic Places. This funding is made available through 

the Indiana Landmarks Partners in Preservation National Register Program (PIP). The Partners in 

Preservation Program provides assistance to list Indiana’s historic properties on the National Register of 

Historic Places.  

 

The funding has been approved up to the amount of $600 plus $100 for eligible expenses.  In accordance 

with our guidelines Indiana Landmarks will issue direct payment to the consultant pending successful 

submittal and review of the National Register nomination by the Indiana Division of Historic Preservation 

and Archeology (DHPA).   

 

Please find attached the guidelines for consultants participating in the PIP program, which details the 

procedure for payments, expense reimbursement and document submittal.  Please provide documentation 

when the matching payment is made so that we can verify matching funds were utilized for the 

nomination.   

 

Thank you for your interest and participation in the PIP program. If you have any questions please feel 

free to contact me at (219) 947-2657 or bmiller@indianalandmarks.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brad Miller, Coordinator 

Partners in Preservation Program  

 

cc  Todd Zeiger, Indiana Landmarks 

 Kurt Garner, KW Garner Consulting 

 

    

Enclosure 

 

 


